
No.104/1/2024-DHS: 
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

DIRECTORATE OF HEALTH SERVICES 

NOTIFICATION FOR POSTPONEMENT OF 2nd ROUND OF COUNSELLING FOR 
MBBS/BDS/BASLP 

Imphal, the 16th September, 2024 

In continuation of this Directorate notification of even number dated 13th 

September, 2024, it is hereby informed to all concerned that the 2nd Round of 

counselling for State Government nomination for admission to MBBS, BDS & BASLP 

courses 2024 scheduled on 19th September, 2024 has been postponed and shall be 

tentatively held on Thursday, 26th September, 2024 in the same venue. 

Further details may be had from the official website of this Directorate: 

www.manipurhealthdirectorate.mn .gov. in 

(Dr. 0. Sanahanbi Devi) 

Director of Health Services, Manipur. 
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